

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 17, 2007

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Ralph J. Williams 4466 North 46th Street Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Williams:

This is to notify you that on January 4, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On January 4, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a public passenger vehicle driver license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 17, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Committee by a vote of twelve (12) Ayes and three (3) excused to deny your public passenger driver license renewal based upon nonappearance.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division File Copy: 061086

113890



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 17, 2007

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Luther L. Armour 6000 N. 63rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Armour:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 4, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 17, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely, Konald O Ceon hand

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 17, 2007

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jerry J. Ball 6239 W. Port Ave. E40 Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Ball:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 4, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 17, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 17, 2007

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Fnu Bhupinder 4628 S. 20th St. #1 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Bhupinder:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 4, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 17, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File061086



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 17, 2007

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Amhurst Brown, III 8008 W. Congress St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 4, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 17, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

ce: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 17, 2007

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Richard R. Brown 5717A W. Villard Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 4, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 17, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 17, 2007

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Daoud F. Faraj 3328 N. Palmer St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Faraj:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, January 4, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 17, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File061086

cc: